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General Architectural and Policy Considerations

� This draft was written as a follow-up to the document on IAB Architectural
and Policy Considerations on OPES.

� ”This document suggests general architectural and policy questions to
be addressed in our work in the IETF.”

� The document consists of a number of questions that we should ask in
our work. They generally boil down to the following:

– Has the larger picture been considered?
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General Architectural and Policy Considerations

� This document is almost ready for Last Call.
– Left to do: To add a paragraph to Section 10 about the dangers of

excessive choice in protocols.

� I am not here to present the draft to the plenary.

– I am here to ask people to read the draft, if they are so inclined,
and to give feedback.

– And to give you fair warning that this might soon become an RFC...

3


